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30th November 2016
Hi folks,


Christmas is almost upon us and as 2016 draws to a close we thought we would pen a quick newsletter so you’ve got something to light the fire with on the cold evenings.


Winter, as we all know, is also known as “The Season of all Things Sicky & Horrid” so please do keep a watch on your little ones for any signs of sickness and help us to limit the spread of infections as much as possible. The recent outbreak of Hand, Foot & Mouth in the area seems to have died down a bit which is good news.

Looking ahead to Christmas we have lots of fun crafts and activities planned so it might be a good plan to start clearing off some space on the fridge door/wall and prepare yourself for an influx of beautifully executed works of art.


We found out on a recent training course that in regards to the Early Years Funding for 2,3 and 4 year olds the Spring Term is only going to be 11 weeks long which is one week shorter than the local schools. We wanted to take this opportunity to explain that the reason for the difference is due to the non-pupil/PD days/inset days/Baker Days (depending on your age!) that the schools have each term. Obviously we do not have these extra days to take into account which means that our funded year is actually one week shorter than schools. With this in mind we have listed the forthcoming term dates at the bottom of this newsletter but the important fact is that Spring Term won’t start here until Monday 9th January. We are still working from Tuesday 3rd January but that week will be classed as out-of-term time and therefore any attended hours would be charged at our normal rates.

On a final note; as we approach a New Year we just wanted to take this opportunity to say how much we love working with you all. We’ve got such a great bunch of you and the little ones all play and get on together so well that, at times, we feel that we have the best job in the World.








Kind regards








Carol & Nik
Term Dates for Spring 2017.
Tuesday 3rd January 2017 – Carol & Nik back to work
Monday 9th January 2017 – Spring Term Starts

Monday 13th – Friday 17th February – Half Term

Monday 20th February – Back to School (& Nik’s Birthday!!)

Friday 31st August – Last Day of Spring Term

